
22.04.2022: xəbər 

Letter of Thanks to Khazar University 

To Professor Hamlet Isakhanli, Chairman of Khazar University's Board of Directors, 

and Trustees 

Regarding your letters 02/0224 and 02/0225 

Dated 08.04.2022 

Dear Hamlet Isakhanli! 

Thank you for presenting to the Azerbaijan National Academy of Sciences the 

books "My Karabakh or the Karabakh Knot" dedicated to the Karabakh problem 

and " Wouldn't be the last meeting... Nailakhanım Isayeva in memories" 

dedicated to the memory of Naila Isayeva, co-founder of Khazar University and 

Dunya School. 

We wish you success in your multifaceted activities and the university you lead, 

and new achievements in your future endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

Acting President of ANAS 

Academician Arif Hashimov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



"Xəzər"ə təşəkkür məktubu 

 

http://khazar.org/uploads/news/22_04_2022/tm.jpg

